State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) - Public Forum

South Dakota’s Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) will hold a State Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) Public Forum

WHEN: 12:30 PM – 2:30 PM (Central Time) on Thursday, February 22nd, 2024

South Dakota’s SILC is responsible for developing a new SPIL every three years. The purpose of the SPIL is to outline the goals and objectives for how the State of South Dakota plans to provide independent living services to its residents. To ensure that the SILC meets the needs of the community, public comment is requested to formulate future goals and objectives. 

WHERE:  Location: SPIL Public Forum will be held virtually via Zoom

Zoom Meeting
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88656324097?pwd=WgA0rwfMaTREbuaiSVUrm3mmaWqCX4.1 

Meeting ID: 886 5632 4097   
Passcode: 5iSqhY

One tap mobile
+17207072699,,88656324097#,,,,*341973# US (Denver)
+12532050468,,88656324097#,,,,*341973# US

Dial by your location
• +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 886 5632 4097
Passcode: 341973

Find your local number: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kwOWQxFec 

Comments may be submitted by February 23rd to cwagoner@bhssc.org or mailed to: 
Statewide Independent Living Council 
221 South Central Avenue, Ste 33
Pierre, SD  57501

You can find a complete copy of the draft SPIL at: https://boardsandcommissions.sd.gov/bcuploads/SILCs%20Draft%20SPIL%20for%20Public%20Forum%20Feb%2022%202024.pdf 

You can find the draft SPIL Mission Goals Objectives Activities at: https://boardsandcommissions.sd.gov/bcuploads/1%20Draft%20SPIL%20Mission%20Goals%20Objectives%20Activities%20.pdf 


Special Accommodations: If you need an accommodation, please contact SILC staff at 605.494.3613 or cwagoner@bhssc.org at least 10 days in advance of the meeting. 


Notice of the meeting was posted on the boards/commission’s website at: https://boardsandcommissions.sd.gov/Meetings.aspx?BoardID=56 
